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Dear Friends,


Greetings from Indonesia.


�From October we are in Indonesia and we will stay here a while longer until July.


We are helping as volunteers in the Christian Mission Hospital in the village called Serukam in the jungle of Borneo. 
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Our Newsletter we send every 2 months by Email but not always on paper.


Subscribe here;  � HYPERLINK "mailto:D@nielHuisman.com" ��DanielHuisman@Yahoo.com� to receive this Newsletter via Email.


Print this newsletter on � HYPERLINK "http://Newsletter.DanielHuisman.com" ��http://Newsletter.DanielHuisman.com� and feel free to hand it out to others.





Gifts to Holland;


To;  Daniel Huisman


ING Bank account nr;  5327093


Codes for sending money internationally;


IBAN=  NL47 INGB 000 5327093


BIC / Swift =  INGB NL2A


PO Box 1800


1000 BV Amsterdam


Holland





Give monthly with no costs via;


� HYPERLINK "http://www.PayPal.com" ��www.PayPal.com�


See; � HYPERLINK "http://www.DanielHuisman.com" ��www.DanielHuisman.com� 





Address of my parents in Holland;�Piet and Klaasje Huisman�Buitenhof 33


8255 AW Swifterbant


Tel: +31 321 323315





Gifts on Curaçao;


MCB 130 180 202


Daniel Huisman


Kaya Militar 46  Curaçao








Address of Jeny her parents.


Calle Pincheira 20


San Pedro de la Paz, Concepcion, Chile  Tel +56 41 2947407








Friendly greetings and thank you for your support and prayers.  God bless you








James 2:5  Hearken, my beloved brethren: Hath not God chosen the poor of this world, rich in faith, and heirs of the Kingdom which He hath promised to those who love Him?





Update;


After doing a periodic scan in January the oncologist was surprised. The cancer is not growing much anymore with a little fluid behind the lungs and that does not bother my dad. The oncologist is amazed and does not know what to say. The next scan appointment is after 6 months. Praise the Name of Jesus.

















To the right is a picture of my dad, since he was diagnosed with colon cancer in June 2011, the doctors did not expect him to live for more than a year, but Praise God, the cancer is now stable and does not grow fast anymore. His life is in Gods Hands.








The Bethesda Hospital celebrated its 39th birthday at the current location in February. In the picture some are dressed in the traditional dress with part of the leadership including the director and the founders. The founders are called Opa and Oma here, which mean Grandpa and Grandma in the Indonesian language and also in the Dutch language. They came to Indonesia from the USA in the ’60s to help people in need. They are happy that we are here to help in the technical department.











In the picture I am standing at the new water tanks which we have connected on the slopes of the hills around the hospital. The advantage of having a water tank is that the water comes out cleaner because any dirt will sink to the bottom. So I will be very busy coming time because it would be ideal for all buildings to get water via a water tank. Another advantage is that there is more water available when everybody uses water at the same time and the tanks fill up again slowly afterwards with water from the dam.








Daniel, Jeny and Sara,


From the moment that God surprised us and has brought baby Sara in our lives it has been a great blessing to have her with us.


We enjoy seeing Sara so happy and to see her grow healthy and we want to continue taking care of her.





On March 21st Sara will be 1 year old.


We want to have a birthday party for her to say “Thank you” to all of you who have helped her in any way. 





We as missionaries live for 100% out of faith.


We pray that God provides all we need so we can continue to work fulltime in the Christian Mission work here.











